
 

SPECIAL TOWN ELECTION-JULY 18, 2011 PROCEEDINGS  

 

Pursuant to the foregoing warrant the Special Town Election was held on Monday July 18, 2011 at the Miscoe Hill School 

gymnasium.  The polls were opened at 7:00am Carol Cook serves as the Warden. Workers from opening until 5:00pm were: 

Gloria Hogarth, Ruth O’Grady, Nancy Bradley, Marilyn Walton, John Hogarth and Mary Ames.  The officer for the day was Bruce 

Poirier until the close of polls.  The workers serving from 5:00pm to close were:  Diane Willoughby, Laura Taylor, Ann Vandersluis, 

Nancy Fleury, Tom Irons and Sandy Barry.   

 

The polls were closed at 8:00pm and the results were announced by the Warden, Carol Cook at 8:05pm.  There were 1723 votes cast.  

 

QUESTION  1 

Shall the Town of Mendon be allowed to assess an additional $409,646  in real estate and personal property 

taxes for the purpose of funding the operational budget of the Town of Mendon  for the fiscal year beginning 

July first Two Thousand Eleven? 

 

YES             806                   

NO               915 

Blanks            2  

 

QUESTION 2 

Shall the Town of Mendon be allowed to assess an additional $272,450  in real estate and personal property 

taxes for the purpose of funding the operational budget of the Mendon-Upton Regional School District for the 

fiscal year beginning July first Two Thousand Eleven? 

 

YES              912 

NO                810 

BLANKS         1 

 

 

A true copy.  Attest: 

 

 

 

Margaret Bonderenko 

Town Clerk 

 
  
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 
 


